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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee: 

 

I just purchased a Tesla Model Y with 7 seats 3 months ago. I paid $2,000 extra to 

get the 7-seat Tesla Y. But unfortunately, that is not worth it anymore since Uber took 

off the eligibility to pick up for Uber XL. That was the only reason why I paid and got 

the 7-seat Model Y. I feel this is very unfair. 

 

Uber and Lyft incentivize us to purchase expensive vehicles only for them to take 

them away and limit our earning potential. When I take rides, I need to be paid fairly. 

And I also need to know that Uber and Lyft don't get to just pull a bait and switch on 

me. 

 

Our customers want to get an essential service at a fair price. Unfortunately, when 

most of those customers are ordering those rides, we're not getting paid a fair 

percentage of what they're paying. And that's why I need fair pay as a driver to be 

able to earn a fair and living wage. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Steve Han 

Lyft and Uber driver  


